
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 29, 2022 
 
 
A Statement from the Board of Directors regarding Ukraine 

We at the IAI, along with the rest of the world, have been watching the recent events unfolding in 
the nation of Ukraine. As the situation continues to develop, we want to express that our thoughts 
and hearts are with our professional colleagues affected by the conflict and their loved ones. 
 
 
The IAI Board of Directors 

 
 
 


